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 A Message from the Principal 
Dates to Remember 
March 19 
Chic fil a night 
March 20 
Terra Nova testing 3-7th  
March 26 
Report Cards 
March 27 
Readers from LC 
April 2 
12:00 dismissal 
April 3 
Good Friday/No School 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Newslett
er 

Dear St. Isidore Families: 

So what happens with our students when they leave St. Isidore and travel to high 

school?  Some amazing things!  Bethlehem Catholic has shared that four of our 

alumni have competed in PJAS with the following results:  Sarah LiCari 1st place in 

behavioral science, Robert Shuster a Perfect Score in chemistry, Amy Demczyszyn 

first place in chemistry and Erin Demczyszyn a Perfect Score in chemistry.  Oh the 

places they will go!  Kudos to our teachers that prepared them, the parents who 

provided them with a quality education and the students who continue to make us 

proud even when they move up. 

Faithfully,  
Dr. Robin A. Conboy, Principal 

 

 

 

 

Registration for 2015-2016 is OPEN!  A special gift is being sent home to those who register early, only a few left! 

 

Events Coming to St. Isidore:  Mark Your Calendars!! 

 April 24 is our Exercise for Education in the morning and Color Run in the early evening. 

 April 26 is the Mother & Son event:  Iron Pigs 

 May 1:  First Friday Mass and May procession 

 May 3:  Sister Strikes Again 2:00 pm 

 May 5:  PAPA General Meeting 

 May 11 & 12 Spring Concerts 6:30 pm 

 

Stations of the Cross:  Stations will be held every Wednesday beginning at 2:30 in the gym.  All are welcome. 

 

Knights of Columbus:  Fish Fry Charity Dinners Every Friday Night of Lent!!  The Annual Fish Fry Dinners will be held 

at the Knights Home and Event hall every Friday during Lent.  March 13,20,27 and April 3.  Get a great meal and support 

the local Quakertown Knights of Columbus charities.  Tickets are $9.00 per platter including a 6oz. Haddock, French Fries, 

and coleslaw.  Coffee and Tea will be provided, soft drinks available for $1.00.  For more information visit our website at 

www.kofc4649.org. 

 

The Bethlehem Catholic High School Football Staff invites students going to grades 2 thru 8 to participate in the 5th 

Annual Golden Hawks Youth Football Camp from June 22nd to June 26th.  The camp will provide the boys with an 

opportunity to learn and develop numerous football skills and techniques.  They will work directly with our varsity football 

coaches, special guest coaches, current Becahi football players as well as recent Becahi graduates who are now playing 

college football.  The camp consists of instructional sessions, competitions and fun activities. For more information and a 

brochure please visit http://www.bethlehemcatholichs.org/student_life/athletics/fall_sports/football/youth_football_camp/  or 

contact Coach Henrich at 610-866-0791 ext. 313. 

 

YMCA PA shooting Academy with Jay Joseph.  8 weeks @ Upper Bucks YMCA.  Ages 8-14 years old on Thursdays from 

6:30-7:30.  Fee:  Full Member $41  Program Member $66    Non Member $103. 

 

***PAPA:  We have an opportunity that arose yesterday to advertise the color run at famous footwear's health fair this 

Saturday 3/21 from 11am-3pm. I thought it could be a great opportunity to reach people about our race. Could someone 

be at the store with one of our signs for that time for a credit?  Please contact either Dr. Conboy or Brandy Voytko at 

bvoytko@stisidoreschool.com. 

 

Please have all students in school by 8:20 am so we can begin our day and testing on time at least for the next week.  It is 

much appreciated by students and staff. 
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